

## Historian Report September 2025 September is Music Month

Did you know each meeting, and event your unit has is making history? What is your unit history? Email me you unit history and I will post it in the Historian Bulletin. Email address Stephanie McMullen, Department Historian: <a href="mailto:stephaniemcmullenala62az@gmail.com">stephaniemcmullenala62az@gmail.com</a>.

Let other units know about your unit.

## This month I want to see how well you know your Arizona Department History?

- 1. Who was Department of Arizona Chaplain in 2016?
- 2. Who was Department of Arizona Historian in 2016?
- 3. Who was Department of Arizona 2<sup>nd</sup> vice in 2016?
- 4. Who was Department of Arizona 1st vice in 2016?
- 5. Who was Department of Arizona President in 2016?
- 6. Who was Department of Arizona NEC in 2016?
- 7. Who was Department Parliamentarian in 2016?
- 8. History Challenge: Find out how many Department Presidents has your Unit had total dating back to 1921. Please let me know in an email. It is good to know your Unit's history.

The first person to email me with the correct answers to all 8 questions; I will have a gift for you in November at Fall Conference. Each month I will have some sort of trivia or games relating to our rich History.

District Presidents, Secretaries and Historian – Who need a copy of your meeting minutes? Copies of your meeting minutes are to be sent to the Department Secretary Rose Ficklin at <a href="mailto:secretary@aladeptaz.org">secretary@aladeptaz.org</a> and to the Department Historian, at <a href="mailto:stephaniemcmullenala62az@gmail.com">stephaniemcmullenala62az@gmail.com</a>.